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Jonathan Ward

From: Christopher Carr, P.E. <ccarr@thesigmagroup.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2023 1:39 PM
To: Jonathan Ward
Subject: 114 and Bluemound- Stormwater

Jonathon, 
 
The proposed residential project is not disturbing more than 1 acre of land nor is it adding more than 5,000 square feet 
of impervious area, so it is exempt from any local or State stormwater requirements. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Christopher Carr, PE 
Vice President 
The Sigma Group, Inc. 
414.643.4163 
414.517.6724 
1300 W. Canal Street, Milwaukee, WI 53233 
www.thesigmagroup.com | ccarr@thesigmagroup.com 
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